
Submitter: Anne Broyles 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

When we moved to Oregon almost nine years ago we were so happy to be able to 

vote by mail. It was convenient, safe and we quickly knew our vote had been 

counted. I see absolutely no reason to change the current beneficial policy of voting 

by mail. 

 

Thank you for listening. 

 

Rev. Anne Broyles 


